Notice of Public Hearing

Lisbon CCSD #90

Notice is hereby given by the Board of Education of Lisbon
Community Consolidated School District No. 90 in the Counties of
Kendall and Grundy, State of Illinois, will hold a public hearing on
October 21, 2024 at 7:00PM, in the Library at Lisbon Grade School,
127 South Canal St., Newark, Illinois, 60541.

The purpose of said hearing will be to receive public comment
on the proposed e-learning plan which, if approved, will permit
students’ instruction to be received electronically while students are
not physically present in lieu of the district’s scheduled emergency
days.

Board of Education of the Lisbon Community Consolidated
School District #90 in the Counties of Kendall and Grundy, State of
lllinois.

Eric Andersen, Secretary
Board of Education, District #90

Dated this 9™ day of September, 2024




